
This refers to the Invitation for Bids published in Daily News on 18.04.2018 in respect of above. 
 

 
The General Public is hereby informed that the tender is cancelled due to major scope changes in 

the Bidding Document.  

 

We apologise if any inconvenienced caused in this regard. 

 

The Chairman,  
Departmental Procurement Committee,  
C/o Manager Procurement,  
Procurement Function,  
Ceylon Petroleum Storage Terminals Limited,  
Oil Installation,  
Kolonnawa,  

      Wellampitiya,  
Sri Lanka 
 
Telephone :+94 11 2572156,  

                    +94 11 5750764 

FAX             : +94112572155 

E-mail       : procure@cpstl.lk 

 
 
 
 

  

 

 
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
CEYLON PETROLEUM STORAGE TERMINALS LIMITED 

 

DESIGN, SUPPLY, INSTALLATION AND COMMISSIONING OF IP BASED 
SURVEILLANCE SOLUTION AT CPSTL, OIL INSTALLATION, KOLONNAWA 

 

PUBLIC TENDER NO: KPR/ 13 /2018 
 

 


